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   JULY 2025 EDITION   

 

VILLAGE OF PARADISE VALLEY 

Town Council Meeting July 24th, 2025, at 4:00pm 

Village Office Hours -Tuesdays and Thursdays from 

10:00a.m. to 4:00p.m.  

 

  Animal Licence Renewals are now past due for the 

2025 year.   Please renew your registrations on your 

Dogs and Cats.  Renewals for Dogs and Cats are $12.00 

per pet.  We would also like a picture of your pets for 

our records.  If you no longer have a pet you previously 

registered please advise us so we can make a note in our 

system.  Thank you kindly! 

 

Village Taxes 

  Taxes are due July 31st.  Penalties will be applied as of  

  August 1st, 2025.          

 

Hanging Baskets 

 **Attention All Hanging Basket Sponsors** 

  The cost for this year’s hanging baskets and barrels is      

$65.00. Please drop off your cheques at PV ATB 

Financial Agency or the Village Office at your earliest 

convenience. Please note that cheques are to be made 

out to the Village of Paradise Valley. If you would like 

to pay by etransfer please send to 

paradisevalleyvill@mcsnet.ca and include your name 

and flower basket in the memo.  Thank you!  

 

  BATTERY RECYCLING 

  All batteries are recyclable and all the transfer stations    

  are set up to accept batteries at this time.  If batteries are  

  not disposed of properly they present a fire hazard. 

 

  BINGO 

  Wednesday, July 2nd, 2025 at 7:30p.m. at the   

  Drop in Centre 

   

  50th WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 

   Please join us in celebrating Bob and Carol Adams 50th  

   Wedding Anniversary on Saturday, July 19th at 5pm on  

   the family farm.  Bring a lawn chair and an appetite! 

   Thank you! 

   Chris, Stacy and Ashleigh  

 

  

  

  CLIMB THRU TIME MUSEUM   

  We have had a very exciting off-season with lots of big  

  changes! We are excited to welcome everyone to come  

  check out the upgrades and renovation in the main entry  

  and tea room at the Climb Thru Time Museum. We are  

  extremely appreciative of being named the recipient of a  

  substantial grant from FCC, which made the upgrades  

  possible. Please consider including a visit to our  

  Museum a part of your summer plans! As always, we are  

  open beginning June 1 from 10 AM until 5 PM every  

  day until the end of August.  

  Upcoming dates to remember;  

  August 15 - Touch of Grace Concert and Movie Night 

 

🍓 JELLY JULY at Beauty By Ellie 🍓  

Looking for the perfect summer skin refresh? Beauty by 

Ellie is hosting a facial special featuring skin-rejuvenating 

jelly masks. 

 

Choose from 7 unique jelly masks customized to your 

skin’s needs: 

• 24K Gold (anti-aging + antioxidant) 

• Bamboo Charcoal (deep pore clean) 

• Bulgarian Rose (tone & brighten) 

• Collagen (moisture + elasticity)                

• Hyaluronic Acid (intense hydration) 

• Vampire PLLA (plumping & firming) 

• Vitamin C (brightening & spot reduction) 

 

July-Only Pricing: 

• Express Jelly Facial – $50 (reg. $60) 

• Classic Jelly Facial – $70 (reg. $80) 

• Clinical Jelly Facial – $85 (reg. $100) 

• Signature Jelly Facial – $130 (reg. $150) 

 

✨New clients receive a $10 voucher toward their next 

visit when they book during the month of July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

DALLAS DETAILING 

 Local Shine, Professional Results 

 Proudly serving the area with high-quality vehicle    
detailing, Dallas Detailing offers full-service cleaning 

for small cars, pickups, and SUVs — right here in the 

community! 

Whether you’re looking for a deep interior clean, a fresh 

exterior shine, or both — they’ve got you covered. 
Pricing at a glance: 
• Small Cars 

 • Interior: $150 

 • Exterior: $100 

 • Interior & Exterior: $240         

• Small Pickups 
 • Interior: $150 

 • Exterior: $140 

 • Interior & Exterior: $280 

• Big Pickups 
 • Interior: $150 

 • Exterior: $150 

 • Interior & Exterior: $290 

• SUVs 
 • Interior: $150 

 • Exterior: $150 

 • Interior & Exterior: $290 

Extras available: 
• Hot Shine – $35 

• Leather Cleaner – $35 

• Interior Fabric Shampoo – $50 

• 3rd Row Seat Vehicles – $40 

📞 Call or text 780-872-4167 to book your clean today! 
Let Dallas Detailing take care of your ride this summer 

— you’ll be amazed at the results. 

  PV CHURCH OF GOD LADIES GROUP  

  We’re looking forward to connecting with you! While     

  our next event is still being finalized, we’d love to 

  keep you in the loop. 
📱 Scan the QR code to view our upcoming gatherings,   

updates, and event details as they become available. 

    All women are welcome — we hope to see you soon! 

 
            

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  THREE CITIES PUBLIC LIBRARY 

 Hours of Operation 

 Summer Hours 

 Monday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 8-4pm,   

 Tuesday 12-8pm.  

 Closed Saturday and Sunday and the week of July 21-25 

 We have hired Finley Berg to run the library through the  

 summer.  

 Summer reading programs will run 

 Preschool - Finished Gr. 1 - Wed 10-12pm 

 Gr. 2- Gr. 6 - Thurs 1-3pm 

 Make sure to follow us on Facebook or Instagram to   

 watch for fun things happening throughout the   

 summer!! 

 And save the date - Aug. 13 @ 4:30pm Alberta Science   

 Network has an epic show for us and the library will  

 have hotdogs and chips for supper after the performance 

  

  E.H WALTER SCHOOL  

  What I would like to remember about the 2024–2025  

  school year is the abundance of support. 

  Our learning community showed up in big ways— 

  whether it was reaching national records in fundraising  

  for the Terry Fox Foundation or the dedication of  

  community and staff coaches who supported athletes at  

  district finals in Junior High and at the provincial level  

  in Senior High. 

  But just as memorable were the small things: polite     

  greetings, warm handshakes, and heartfelt questions that  

  came from a place of genuine care. These simple,  

  everyday moments reveal the deeper strength of our  

  community—where people consistently show up for one  

  another. 

  Every school year brings new experiences and chances  

  to grow. Even in my short time here, I’ve already seen a  

  community focused on what matters most: caring for our  

  students and supporting their success. With every step,  

  we work toward a safer, more caring school where all  

  students can learn and thrive. It’s these small acts of  

  support—showing up, listening, helping—that keep us  

  moving forward together. 

  As we close this year, I want to thank you for  

  welcoming me into this community. I’m grateful for  

  what we’ve shared so far and excited to continue  

  building together in the years ahead. 

   Eryn White 

   Principal 

  

 

 

 

 

Deadline to submit items for the August edition of    

  the Community Newsletter is July 24, 2025. 

 


